
CITY OF BETHLEHEM
DepartnntofCominuily andEconomicDeve1opnnt

InterofficeMmu

TO: Adam Waldron, City Council President

FROM: Darlene L. Heller, Director of Planning and Zoning

RE: ZONING TEXT AMENDMENT - Hotel Definition and Short Term Lodging

DATE: January 10, 2020

At the January 9, 2020 meeting the Planning Commission voted 4 — 0 to recommend approval of
the above-referenced zoning text amendment related to development of provisions for Short Term
Lodging in the Zoning Ordinance.

The text amendment is attached for reference.

Please schedule a public hearing on this matter. Feel free to contact our office if you would like to
discuss or if you need more information.

CC: City Council Members
Mayor Donchez
A. Karner
W. Leeson
T. Samuelson
J. Spirk
M. Simonson
C. Peiffer

DATE: January 10, 2020

____________________________

lYafIene L. Heller, AICP
Director of Planning and Zoning


